
 

 
 

 

NEW! 
  

Missouri Adaptive Ability Scale (MAAS) Review Request 
  

The Division has implemented a new MAAS quality assurance process.   
  
Support Coordinators may request supervisory review of a MAAS online, in 
instances where there is a concern with the assessment’s validity and/or reliability 
due to potential: 

  
 Inaccurate information provided during the assessment 
 Insufficient information provided during the assessment 
 Issues negatively impacting assessment administration  

  
The complete MAAS Review Request process can be viewed within the MAAS 
Reference Guide. 
 
Questions regarding the information outlined within this blast and corresponding 
reference guide should be directed to the Assessment Leadership Team via e-mail at 
DMH.DD.MAAS@dmh.mo.gov.  
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